
 
 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

Disclaimer - The information contained in this publication is gathered from multiple sources believed to be reliable 
as of the end of January 2022 and is intended to be of a general nature only.  
 
It has been prepared without taking into account any person’s objectives, financial situation or needs. Before 
acting on this information, NAB recommends that you consider whether it is appropriate for your circumstances. 
NAB recommends that you seek independent legal, property, financial, and taxation advice before acting on any 
information in this publication. 


